
Dear Sirs,  

 

I previously submitted the petition that has been numbered 4-779.  Since that time the date for 

the vaccine requirement has been moved to January and the courts have become 

involved.  Therefore, I think it would be more appropriate that the requirement for the release of 

information should be based on a set amount of time after each company terminates employees 

based on their vaccination status rather than a certain calendar date for all companies.  This will 

allow the public to receive the information and at the same time allows that companies may 

enforce the mandate on different dates.  I think 4 weeks after a company terminates employees 

for their vaccination status is appropriate. 

 

Sorry for the confusion on this.  I regret that my suggestions for a new rule are now spread out 

over three emails.  And of course, thank you for considering my petition. 

 

Sincerely, 

George Webster 

Snohomish WA 

 


